
From: Nathan Griffiths   
Sent: 02 April 2025 10:41 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 10 Melvin square & 1 Ilminster Avenue bristol bs4 1lz S62A/2025/0092 
 
Good morning, please accept this email as an objection to approve planning permission to which I 
will explain below.  
 
The planning permission if accepted will breach an invasion of privacy overlooking a garden  

, any work carried out will cause 
extreme distress   
This will also close of most natural sunlight to our garden. Parking around Melvin square is an 
absolute nightmare as it stands and this will only cause more problems in the future. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr N Griffiths  

 
 

 
 

 




